COMMON COUNCIL November 12, 2024

The Common Council of the City of Wabash met in the Council Chambers of
the City Hall and held a Council Meeting on Tuesday, November 12, 2024, in
regular session. The meeting was called to order with Mayor Scott Long
presiding and the Pledge of Allegiance was given in unison.

Dave Snowden, Chaplain US Navy, Retired gave the prayer.

The roll was answered by 6 Council members: Mitzi Pilgrim, Charlie Coyne,
Bryan Dillon, John Burnsworth, Eric Schoening and Wade Weaver. Terry
Brewer was absent.

The minutes of the meeting held October 28, 2024 were approved as
circulated. Council Member Dillon made a motion to accept the minutes.
Council Member Weaver seconded the motion. All present were in favor.

OLD BUSINESS:

There was no old business.

NEW BUSINESS:

For the Fire Department, the following were sworn in by Mayor Long:
Bob Lynn as Assistant Chief of EMS,

Jared Tackett as Lieutenant,

Wes Herrera as Inspector,

Tanner Chamberlain as Inspector, and

Casey Boardman as Probationary Firefighter.

A letter from our Sister City Korosten in Ukraine was received and
distributed to Council members prior to the meeting. A Ukrainian
delegation consisting of the Governor and a delegation from Zhytomyr,
Oblast visited City Hall last Monday as part of a trip to learn more about
Western Government.

OTHER BUSINESS:

There was no other business.



QUESTIONS FROM THE AUDIENCE:

There were no questions from the audience.

REPORTS FROM LIAISONS:

There were no reports from liaisons.

REPORTS FROM DEPARTMENT HEADS:

There were no reports from department heads.

Council Member Dillon asked the Police Chief and Fire Chief if they had
considered including names and photos of their rosters on our website, as
he had received questions from constituents about it. Chief Mooney
stated that a concern for privacy was part of the reason they weren’t
included. Chief Oswalt agreed to look into the issue.

Mayor Long asked if there were any Title VI or ADA compliance concerns.
None were heard.

ADJOURN:
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. The next
meeting will be held on Monday, November 25 at 6:00 pm.

These minutes are a summary of actions taken at the Wabash City Council meeting. The full video archive of the meeting
is available at https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ic2Dwrlkms8 for as long as this media is supported.
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